
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of Union Electric Company,   ) 
d/b/a Ameren Missouri’s 2015 RES Compliance  )  File No. EO-2016-0286 
Report and 2016-2018 Compliance Plan   ) 

 
COMMENTS 

OF UNITED FOR MISSOURI, INC. 
  

COMES NOW United for Missouri, Inc. (“UFM”), by and through its counsel, pursuant 

to Commission Rule 4 CSR 240-20.100(8)(E), and comments on the annual 2016-2018 RES 

Compliance Plan (“Compliance Plan”) of Ameren Missouri: 

1. On April 15, 2016, Ameren Missouri filed its Compliance Plans. 

2. UFM has reviewed Ameren Missouri’s Compliance Plan and has identified no 

deficiencies in it. 

WHEREFORE, United for Missouri, Inc. has no additional comments. 

Respectfully submitted, 

       By:  /s/ David C. Linton   

       David C. Linton, #32198 
       314 Romaine Spring View 
       Fenton, MO 63026 
       Telephone:  314-341-5769 
       Email:  jdlinton@reagan.com 
 
 
Filed: May 28, 2016 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 I hereby certify that a true copy of the foregoing was sent to all parties of record via 

electronic transmission this 28th day of May, 2016. 

 /s/ David C. Linton   


